The following information was requested by Sandra Richmond on December 13th regarding IN6-Contingency Commission Settlement with Arthur J. Gallagher & Co.

Question:
If there is nothing wrong with the contingency agreement, why are they

returning the money?

Response:
Based on litigation arising out of New York against Marsh (another broker), Marsh was found to have steered business to companies that paid these contingent commissions, even when it was not the best price/coverage for the client.  This was serious for the insurance industry and clients such as us, saw the need for reform.  The industry never admitted fraudulent behavior but agrees that the perception of wrongdoing is there.  Other states began to sue these brokers who admit they did take these contingent commissions, but deny steering any business to certain carriers if it was not the best for the client. Gallagher says this is a settlement to make the lawsuit (and the work involved in gathering supporting documents) go away.  
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